
Lockport Junior Newsletter 
 
Weeks 28 & 29 Feb. 19—March 1, 2024 
 
Going to the Zoo 

INTRODUCING: Oo & Pp 
STAR STUDENT: Deacon 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY: Omari will be turning 4! 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
Do they have fur?  Do 
they breathe air?  Do 
they have a skeleton? 
Do they lay eggs or 
have babies?  These 
are just some of the 
questions we will ask 
this week as we teach 
the difference between 
what a mammal is and 
what is not.  We will 
look at different 
habitats.  There will be 
no monkeying around 
this week with all that 
we have to learn. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Our readiness papers 
for this week will be 
with the letters Oo and 
Pp.  We will work on 
printing these letters 
and phonetic papers. 
Of course, the 
children will get to 
create many crafts of 
different zoo animals.  
We will work on a zoo 
collage and even 
watercolor.  
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
Conferences will be 
held on Monday.  
Times have been sent 
home.  We look 
forward to discussing 
your child’s progress 
with you. 
 
 
As you know, both 
the summer and fall 
sessions are now 
open to the public.  
Be sure your child is 
signed up and their 
spot is reserved 
before it gets taken. 
 
 
Thank you to those 
that posted their 
child's picture with 
the back drop to help 
promote our school.  
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Look forward to meeting with 
you!     

 
Mrs. Denise and Miss Ruby 


